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From: Fred Rinne <fredrinne@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 10:43 PM
To: "EIR-EIS-Comments@sitesproject.org"
Subject: Reject Sites Reservoir

To whom it may concern: 
I urge a denial of Sites Reservoir on the following grounds: 
Location is a hot, evaporative basin which will lose water by evaporation many months of the year. 
Sacramento River cannot spare the water this project and it's beneficiaries will demand. The river is already at the 
breaking point for survival of Salmon and other aquatic organisms. 
Expense is problematic. Billions must be spent on a project that will benefit mega-farms and real estate developers, not 
the public. 
Thank you for your time. 
Fred Rinne 
San Francisco 
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